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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we were all expecting, on Monday the Prime Minister outlined the Governments 

‘roadmap out of lockdown’. I know that I speak for everyone at Hipsburn Primary School 

when I say that we are so excited that all our children will be returning to us on March 

8th! 

 

Over the last few days we have been learning more about the Government’s plans which 

will help us to facilitate a smooth and sustainable return.  

 

As for next week, as well as continuing with the home schooling it would really useful if 

you could start to establish the childrens ‘normal’ routines of going to bed early, 

setting the alarm in time for school etc.  

 

 

 I will write again next week to remind you about the procedures that we will have in 

place with regards to dropping off and collecting children. 

 

We are here to help so please get in touch if you have a concern. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Kevin Moloney 

Headteacher 

mailto:admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk
http://www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk/

